
GMS Daily Announcements

Thursday, March 14th, 2024

● Today is a B6 Day for band lessons and a Green Day for choir lessons.

● Happy PI Day today. March 14 or 3/14 is celebrated as pi day because

3.14 are the first digits of pi. Math nerds around the world love

celebrating this infinitely long, never-ending number.

Did you know: The record for reciting the most number of decimal places

of Pi was achieved by Rajveer Meena at VIT University, Vellore, India on

21 March 2015. He was able to recite 70,000 decimal places. To maintain

the sanctity of the record, Rajveer wore a blindfold throughout the

duration of his recall, which took an astonishing 10 hours!

● Congratulations to the 7th grade for doing a great job during the NEW

manufacturers fair yesterday. We hope that you had an opportunity to

learn about some great career options that exist within manufacturing.

Thank you also to the 7th grade team, Ms. Danke, and Mrs. Kolosso in all

their help with getting this event ready for the students.

● Any 7th or 8th grade students that want to participate in track and field

need to sign up by tomorrow, March 15th (Tis Friday). Sign up sheets will

be available at lunch. Please make sure you sign your name and take a

SportsYou sheet. Practice begins on April 2nd, the Tuesday after we come

back from spring break. If you have any questions, please see Ms.

Vandenberg (6th grade) or Mr. George (8th Grade)

● Interested in signing up for the Spring Dance Team? Come to the

information meeting on Monday, March 18th at 6 pm in the NGES

Cafeteria. Practices are Mondays and Wednesdays at HHS from 3:15 pm to

4:30 pm in the dance gym. Start date is Monday, April 8.


